NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the year 2025 of the
Albion Joint Fire District of the County of Orleans and State of New York has been
adopted by the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Albion Joint Fire District.

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at the Hoag Library, 134 S Main Street, Albion,
New York 14411 on October 17, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Pursuant to Town Law §181, the Board of Fire Commissioners shall hold a public
hearing to discuss the contents of the proposed budget. At such hearing, any person may
be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget as compiled, or for or against any
item or items therein contained.

A copy of the proposed budget is available at the Offices of the Town Clerks of the
Town of Albion at the Albion Town Hall, 3665 Clarendon Rd, Albion, New York 14411 and
on the Town’s website, https://townofalbion.com/ at the Town of Gaines Town Hall, 14087
Ridge Road W, Albion, New York 14411 and on the town’s website at
https://www.townofgaines.org/ or at the Office of the Fire District Secretary at the Albion
Joint Fire District Fire Station, where it may be inspected by any interested person during
office hours.

Dated: October 1, 2024

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners
Albion Joint Fire District
Rachel Hicks, Secretary



